
Ark Castledown  

Primary Academy 

KS1: HADITHI  

KS2: BANKSY 

ATTENDANCE 

AWARD 

Priory Road, Hastings, East Sussex, TN34 3QT 

T 01424 444046   office@arkcastledown.org   www.arkcastledown.org 

 

 

Newsletter 
Term 1 

29th September 2017 

Height/Weight Measurements 

 The School Nursing Team will be       

visiting school on Monday 2nd October 

to complete height/weight measurements of children in 

both Reception and Year 6 classes. Letters giving details 

about the checks were sent home last week.  

Opting your child out of the programme 

If you are happy for your child to be measured you do not 

need to do anything. If you do not want your child to take 

part, or if you have any questions, please let the School 

Health Service know using the contact details below:  

School Health Service Ore Clinic, 407 London Road, Has-

tings, TN35 5BH   

Phone: 01424 728368  Email: kcht.SH-HR@nhs.net 

 

Nasal flu vaccinations for pupils in Reception, Y1, 

Y2, Y3, Y4  Tuesday 10th October 

A reminder for all parents/carers with children in these year 

groups to return the consent forms to the office by Monday 

2nd October. Further information about the vaccinations 

can be found here: https://www.kentcht.nhs.uk/blog/

service/immunisation-team/school-age-flu/ 

If you have any queries contact The Immunisation Team on 

0300 123 5205 

 

 

 
In the final week of term classrooms will be 
transformed into art studios every         
afternoon. On the last Friday of term, 20th 
October, we will be celebrating the        
children’s work with an Open Gallery. We 
look forward to welcoming all families to 
our first Ark Castledown Art Exhibition.  
 
 

 

 

 Watching Year 3 role  

 playing characters from their  

 Text, “Stone Age Boy” 

 

Things That Make Me Smile 

 
 

Fish fingers and chips on a Thursday!! 

Fish fingers & chips/veg lasagne Thurs 5th Oct 
Jerk chicken/macaroni cheese Fri 6th Oct 

5th Oct 

Fun Favourites Menu Change 



OUR INSPIRATIONAL  

ARTISTS—ERIC CARLE 

 

A bit more information about our new 
class names! 

Monday 2nd October Height/weight Measurements Reception 
and Year 6 

 

Thurs 5th October Fun Favourites Menu Change! 
Fish & chips/veg lasagne 5th Oct 
Jerk chicken/macaroni cheese 6th Oct 

 

Tues 10th Oct Nasal Flu Vaccination Reception—Year 4  

Thurs 12th October Individual School Photos  

Mon 23rd October Half Term  

Monday 30th October INSET Day  

Tues 7th November KS1 & KS2 Parent Teacher Meetings 15.30—17.30 
School Hall 

Thurs 9th November KS1 & KS2 Parent Teacher Meetings 15.30—18.30 
School Hall 

Tues 14th November Open morning for prospective parents of 
a child starting school Sept 2018 

9.30 

Weds 15th November Open morning for prospective parents of 
a child starting school Sept 2018 

9.30 

Thurs 16th November Open afternoon for prospective parents 
of a child starting school Sept 2018 

13.30 

Diary Dates Term 1          2017-18 

Class Pupil Award 

Hadithi Rec Jake Biffen Sharing & Support 

Bancroft Rec Eryn Rowe Challenge & Consideration 

Armitage Y1 Adam Meenan-Sasu Achievement & Aspiration 

Mozart Y1 Frankie Styring Love of Learning 

Blake Y2 Elsa McSweeney Sharing & Support 

Potter Y2 Fatima Sanyang Love of Learning 

Magoogan Y3 Aaron Breach Achievement & Aspiration 

Banksy Y3 Angel Coleman Teamwork & Trust 

Da Vinci Y4 Matilda Eames Achievement & Aspiration 

Monet Y4 Billy Hopkins Challenge & Consideration 

Angelou Y5 Dylan Jones Love of Learning 

Rowling Y5 Bethany Warren Challenge & Consideration 

Goldsworthy Y6 Lottie Newham-

Bentley 

Achievement & Aspiration 

Escher Y6 Lewis Brown Challenge & Consideration 

STAR OF THE WEEK 

Regrettably we 

have received a 

number of   

complaints from 

parents and   

residents about inconsiderate and 

dangerous parking. Unfortunately, 

the Academy has no legal         

jurisdiction outside of the school 

premises, however East Sussex 

County Council have                   

recommended that parents and 

residents phone ESCC Parking 

Shop with their complaint on  

0845 680 1129. Hopefully, if 

enough complaints are logged, a 

parking attendant will be sent to 

check the area again. Meanwhile, 

can we appeal to all our parents  

to respect the parking prohibitions 

that are in place.  

Eric Carle is an American designer, illustrator and    

writer of children’s books. He is most famous for ‘The 

Very Hungry Caterpillar’ and since this was published in 

1969 he has illustrated more than seventy other books, 

most of which he wrote. The Very Hungry Caterpillar 

has been translated into 62 languages and has sold 

more than 44 million copies.  

Carle started drawing when he was a boy and was   

always fascinated by animals and nature. He creates 

his colourful pictures using the technique of collage 

and discovery and growth are major themes in his 

writing.  

“ Eric Carle’s iconic illustrations and captivating stories 

are very nursery friendly and have inspired and       

engaged children around the world.”  
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